

## Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancello Mary Lou D. Ortiz



\*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.



Dear DFA employees,

As we approach the nomination deadline for this cycle of our <a href="Employee Recognition Program">Employee Recognition Program</a>, I want to recognize each of you for your hard work and contributions to our division and the overall mission and strategic plan of the university. Thank you for your dedication to continuous improvement, great teamwork, and excellent service to our campus partners.

I want to encourage you to actively participate in <u>DFA's Employee Recognition Program</u> by <u>nominating a peer, coworker, or team</u> for recognition before the deadline on September 30 for the current cycle. All nominees will be recognized on the <u>DFA website</u>.

## SUBMIT NOMINATION

It's important to note that following the conclusion of the current cycle, the Employee Recognition Program will be temporarily paused. In our pursuit of continuous improvement, we are currently in the process of evaluating how to further align <u>DFA's employee recognition program</u> with our <u>updated vision, mission, and values</u>. Your input and feedback will be crucial in shaping these improvements. Please feel free to share your comments and suggestions by sending an email to <u>WithUForU@uci.edu</u>.

Thank you once again for your unwavering commitment to excellence. Your dedication is the driving force behind our success, and we are eager to continue recognizing and rewarding your exceptional contributions.

Stay tuned for updates, and we will keep you informed of the new program's launch when it is ready.

Sincerely,

Mary Lou D. Ortiz Chief Financial Officer Vice Chancellor, Finance and Administration

**UCI** Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025